
BATH LODGE B’N Al BR1TH
TO INSTALL OFFICERS

Plans for the installation of officers 
in Portland on Sunday, Jan. 26, were 
made at the regular meeting of the 
Bath lodge of B’nai B'rith on Tuesday 
evening in the vestry of Beth Israel 
synagogue. Officers of the Bath lodge 
will be installed jointly with those of 
Portland and Biddeford.

A transportation committe was 
named, consisting of Samuel Korolick, 
Morris M. Petlock and David S. Cogan. 
A membership committee was appoint­
ed, its members being Mr. Korolick, 
Mr. Cogan and Matie Povich, presi­
dent. A number of appointive officers 
was named.


